
96/2021 

 

DRAFT Minutes of the meeting of Dodford with Grafton Planning Committee 
held on 9 August 2021 at 7.30pm in Dodford Church, Priory Road 

 
 
Present:  Cllrs Scott Fuller, Rory Lydon (Vice Chairman who chaired the meeting), Jonathan 
Shapiro and Scottie Sanderson 
 
In attendance – Clerk Kay Stone  
 
1. Apologies for absence 

Cllrs Lynne Griffin and Rachel Jennings (Chairman) 
 
2.  Declarations of interest 

i. None 
ii. None 

 
3.  To consider planning application consultation: 
21/01161/CPE – The Bell, The Tower House, Priory Road – The erection of a building for use as 
an independent dwelling house. 
The Parish Council were advised by Bromsgrove District Council Planning that they should not 
comment on the planning merits of the case. The Parish Council does not have any evidence in their 
possession that either corroborates or dispels the evidence submitted by the applicant. 
 
4.  To consider planning appeal consultations received - None 
 
5.  To note any planning decisions and appeal decisions received - None 
 
6.  Enforcement/Environmental issues - None 

 
7.  Any other planning issues - None 
 
The meeting closed at 8.07pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed........................................................ Chairman 


